House of Representative


Your Full Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]
[Email Address]
[Date]

Leah Grace Blackwell
Senior Advisor
Office of Congressman Joe Wilson
leahgrace.blackwell@mail.house.gov

Dear Representative Wilson,

I am a resident of South Carolina’s 2nd Congressional District and a member of the blind community. I am writing to request your support for H.R. 1263, the Transformation to Competitive Integrated Employment Act. This bill would provide individuals with disabilities the chance to work in competitive, integrated settings that honor our skills and provide fair wages. Currently, people with disabilities—especially those who are blind—face significant barriers to equal employment, often relegated to low-wage positions, which hinder people with disabilities from fully contributing as tax paying citizens. 

By co-sponsoring H.R. 1263, you can help end the subminimum wage practices that limit the potential of people with disabilities and instead promote competitive employment opportunities that allow us to fully contribute our talents to the workforce. The bill provides a five year phase-out of subminimum wages and offers states and providers resources to transition into integrated employment. With the right support, I am confident that South Carolina can serve as a model for inclusive employment practices, furthering the cause of equality and opportunity.

I also urge you to request that Representative Virginia Foxx, Chair of the House Education and Workforce Committee, include H.R. 1263 in the forthcoming Workforce package being negotiated between the House and Senate. It is vital that this bill be prioritized in the legislative process to ensure timely action for South Carolinians with disabilities and the entire country.

Your support of this legislation would send a powerful message to your constituents, affirming your commitment to fairness and dignity for all people in our community. Thank you for considering this request, and I hope to see your name on the list of co-sponsors for H.R. 1263.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

